
From: Cyril Parsons [mailto:CParsons@htt-uk.com] 

Sent: 01 February 2013 08:37

Subject: CC Matter

 

All

 

There has been a breakthrough in the CC matter. We have received letters from Dibble 
and Shawcross saying they want to negotiate a change in our trust deeds that is 
acceptable to them so that it does not need to go to tribunal.

 

This is a victory.

 

Best Regards

 

 

Cyril Parsons

Trustee
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